HOLT:

INTEGRATED CIRCUITS

January 3, 2020

End-of-Life Notification HI-8590PSxx

As part of our ongoing product lifecycle management process, Holt has transitioned the
following products to an “End-of-Life” status:

HI-8590PSI
HI-8590PSIF

This decision was based on manufacturing capability being discontinued and historical
unit shipment volume. The last time buys have been already completed for the
following:

HI-8590PSIF Lot 85-01-3488, DC 1613
HI-8590PSI Lot 85-01-3488, DC 1620

If you have any questions concerning this End-of-Life notification, please contact your
Holt representative. This product is now considered obsolete.

Best regards,

v

Scott Paladichuk
Director of Quality
Holt Integrated Circuits
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